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The Public Utility Commission of Oregon will hold a Staff workshop in this docket as follows: 

DATE: January 24, 2017 

TIME: 1:30pm to 4:30pm 

LOCATION: Portland State Office Building 

Conference Room 1E-70 

800 NE Oregon St.,  

Portland, OR 97232 

 

This is the second of two workshop on the methodology and process behind the development and 

use of energy efficiency avoided costs. Staff will provide an update on progress and solicit input 

and feedback for the February report to the Commission. The workshop will also include a 

question and answer session.  

 

There is no need to RSVP. The meeting is open to the public. The following conference call line 

has also been established. The conference call line is limited to the first 10 callers.  

 

Phone Number: 1-855-463-3863 or 541-737-8725 Password: 41027, followed by the # sign. 

 

If you have any questions please contact JP Batmale at 503.378.5942 or jp.batmale@state.or.us. 

mailto:jp.batmale@state.or.us

